
 
 

 

July 2010 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have had the privilege of working with Natalie Dunham at QSI Shekou in Shenzhen, 
China, for the past year. She and I both worked on the six-year-old team.  Our team of 
five teachers was a close and productive working group, and Natalie was an important 
part of the team.  
 
Even though she is a young teacher, she is a natural teacher and a natural teacher-
leader. Her ready smile and positive attitude make working with her a genuine pleasure. 
She accepts responsibilities willingly and is always supportive of both the students and 
the teaching staff. She bonds easily to the students, the parents, and the staff. She is 
full of energy and enthusiasm. 
 
Natalie is a great planner, uses multi-media and all technology effectively, and is always 
willing to learn something new. She is very hard-working and always shares her 
expertise with the group. She accepted leadership roles for every occasion that needed 
her, including field trips and special activities. This coming year she has accepted the 
responsibility of Team Leader, and I believe she will be a good liaison between staff and 
administration as well as meeting grade-level needs for teachers and students. She will 
have some challenges since two of the four teachers will be new teachers at QSI. 
 
I thoroughly enjoyed having Natalie as a co-worker. Due to my experience with her 
work ethic and her many capabilities, I would not hesitate to recommend her for any 
position. She will be a true asset to any school offering her an opportunity to 
demonstrate her superior qualities. Every school that is fortunate enough to have her 
on the staff will have lasting benefits from her positive attitude, her winsome 
personality, and her willingness to be a team player.  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Willda Melton 
willdamelton@gmail.com 


